Denise Smith (chair), Ronald Seyb, Greg Gerbi, Patti Steinberger (scribe)

- 1. FEC worked on the faculty preference sheet submissions to be sure that the faculty required to begin service did submit a preference sheet. The DOF/VPAA will contact those who are required to do so, but did not fill out the sheet.
- 2. FEC discussed moving the election back one week to begin on 11/7, but wondered if FEC would get some faculty "push back" if we did so.
- 3. FEC decided that the two year positions open on FEC and CAPT will probably be appointed unless there are numerous #1's on the preference sheets.